
From: Mahesh Chordia  

Sent: Sunday, October 20, 2024 11:11 AM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application ref: 2024/4256/T 

 

Dear Sir/Madan 

 

This is about the Notification of Intended Tree Works at 39 Eton Avenue, NW3 

3EP.  

 

In addition to the proposed works, I wanted to bring to your attention that a 

couple of trees (the Apple Tree (T4) and I don’t know which one is the other) 

overhang significantly into 41 Eton Avenue, Springfield Court. During the 

season Apples drop into Springfield Court and rot causing rodents etc to 

come to our property. 

 

Please therefore could I request that the trees that overhand into Springfield 

Court be trimmed back so the trees are confined to the boundary of 39 Eton 

Avenue (acknowledging that over time they will grow, but that would still be 

a significantly better situation that the current one). 

 

Thanks and regards 

Mahesh Chordia 

 

 


